
 

 

 
 

June 18, 2024 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD- REVISED 
 

The Public Works and Parks and Recreation departments, along with the Procurement Division 
recommend award of ITB No. 26-24, Tree Care Services as follows: 
 
Category 1:  All-inclusive Tree / Palm Stump Removal 
 Pete & Ron’s Tree Service Inc of Tampa, Florida:  PRIMARY 
 O’Neils LLC d/b/a O’Neils Tree Service of Palm Harbor, Florida:  SECONDARY 

 
Category 2:  All-Inclusive Stump Removal Only 
 TreesForYou.com Inc of Clearwater, Florida:  PRIMARY 
 O’Neils LLC d/b/a O’Neils Tree Service of Palm Harbor, Florida:  SECONDARY 
 Pete & Ron’s Tree Service Inc of Tampa, Florida:  TERTIARY 

 
Category 3:  All-inclusive Pruning Services 
 Pete & Ron’s Tree Service Inc of Tampa, Florida:  PRIMARY 
 TreesForYou.com Inc of Clearwater, Florida:  SECONDARY 
 O’Neils LLC d/b/a O’Neils Tree Service of Palm Harbor, Florida:  TERTIARY 

 
Category 4:  All-inclusive Invasive Plant Species 
 Pete & Ron’s Tree Service Inc of Tampa, Florida:  PRIMARY 
 O’Neils LLC d/b/a O’Neils Tree Service of Palm Harbor, Florida:  SECONDARY 
 TreesForYou.com Inc of Clearwater, Florida:  TERTIARY  

These vendors represent the lowest most responsible bidders overall, in accordance with the bid 
specifications, in the estimated annual amount of $700,000.00, for the period of one (1) year, with 
two (2), one (1) year renewal options. 

This award is being made to multiple vendors to ensure service continuity and requests the 
flexibility to seek services from the vendors listed above as a secondary and tertiary option.   



 

 

 
 

This Award recommendation will be considered by the City Council at the July 15, 2024, Work 
Session (1:30 p.m.) and voted on at the July 18, 2024, Council Meeting (6:00 p.m.).  These meetings 
are held at Clearwater Main Library, at 100 N. Osceola Ave., Clearwater, FL 33755. 

Inquiries regarding this Intent to Award can be directed to the City’s Procurement Analyst II Kelly 
Rogers at (727) 444-8527, or mailed to City of Clearwater, Attn: Procurement Division, PO Box 
4748, Clearwater, FL 33758-4748. 

Posted on this date by: 

Kelly Rogers 

Kelly Rogers 
Procurement Analyst II 


